Toning Bourd of Appeals
APR 10 2015

Town of Newburgh

200 Oak Street
Newburgh, NY 12550
April 6, 2015

Ms. Grace Cardone, Chairperson
Zoning Board of Appeals

Town of Newburgh

308 Gardnertown Road
Newburgh, NY 12550

Dear Ms. Cardone and Members of the Zoning Board of Appeals:

At your March 26 meeting, the Board asked us to confer with Central Hudson to ensure that
utility lines near our planned accessory building would not pose a safety risk. Not surprisingly,
Central Hudson was unable to come to our home the next day, while I was in town for the public
hearing. My next opportunity to meet onsite with Central Hudson will be after your April
meeting.

We ask that the Board hold our hearing open until the May meeting.

Thank you, again, for your time and attention.

Sincerely yours,

Carol Pauli’(Hudelson)




